
Calling All Grandparents! 

We are celebrating Grandparents Week from September 11-15 at Deer Park. 

During this week, grandparents and “grand-friends” are invited to enjoy a special 

complimentary breakfast with your grandchildren on designated days. Breakfast 

will be served from 7:00-8:00 a.m. to our guests in the cafeteria. 

SCHEDULE 

Monday 9/11 – 4th & 5th Grades 

Tuesday 9/12 – 2nd &3rd Grades 

Wednesday 9/13 – Kindergarten & 1st Grade 

Please RSVP if you will be attending by cutting out and returning the bottom 

portion to your grandchild’s classroom teacher by Tuesday, September 5th. We 

hope you will join us and look forward to seeing everyone there! 

*** Special Message to Grandparents who are unable to attend *** 

We will deliver special messages to your grandchildren during that week if you would like to 

send in a letter. Please mail your letter by Wednesday, September 6th to: 

Deer Park Elementary, c/o (your grandchild’s teacher) 

11065 Citrus Park Drive 

Tampa, FL 33626 

– or send an email to – 

PTA Programs Co-Chair, Carmen Rapson programs@deerparkpta.org 

 

 

Grandparents Week RSVP 
Please return to your child’s teacher by Sept. 5th 

 
Student Name:  
 
Teacher and Grade: 

 

 
Number of Grandparents attending: 
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